
 

 

December 2023 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Re: Dropping and collecting students on the school drive 

 

There has been a noticeable increase to the number of cars accessing the school drive to drop off 

students in the morning.  This increase of traffic is not only dangerous for students who are walking to 

school but causes a build-up of traffic trying to access and egress the site which then results in 

students being late and causes disruption to learning. 

 

We have an arrangement with Morrisons where students can be dropped off and collected. 

 

Students who are late due to traffic congestion will be required to complete a break time detention in 

line with the school policy. 

 

If your child has specific needs that requires them to be dropped off and collected on the school site, 

please contact the school using the contact form found here.   Those who already have arrangements 

in place please continue as normal.  

 

 

Your co operation with this situation is greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr D Crossley 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.hallparkacademy.org.uk/form/?pid=2&form=16

